
October 18, 1965 

Dr. David L. McKenna, President 
Spring Arbor College 
Spring Arbor, Michigan 

Dear Dr. McKenna: 

I c~rt inly ope you have not as yet received the official 
progr m of 'Yesleyan Theological Society whic is to eet on 
y ur ca pus the first weak d of Nov ber. In planning the 
program for the conferenf!e, Wesleyan Theological Society ' s 
president, DI·. Leo Cox, sug"ested t at it would be good to 

r 

have a wor<l of greeting fro the pr sident of the host col e·e. 
I pro pt ly inserted thi~ in t e program to~ally n glect·ng to 
"'°ite you first. I do apologize for tb·s oversight, and I hope 
it will be pos ible for yvl to give to the ccufe·ence a brief 
word of greeti ~at the t•me indicate on he official program. 
Sho·1ld it be i pose ible for you to • o or thb request, perh s 
you could ppoin~ someone of your d ini trative or · ru tional 
staff to do it. 

We are looking forward t coming to Spring Arbor. .erso ally, 
this will be first vi ·it to the campus. We have appr ci.at d 
our fellowship with Di.·. Thompson, ~ n we are looking fort! d 
to t c o por •• hy of .eting ethers of your ~taff. 

Sincerely you rs, 

r-'~rne A. l arris 
Secretary Wealeyan' l'heologlcal Socie~y 
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